GETTING A SCAN?

Nuclear medicine scans are an important part of your care journey.

You should be aware that health care providers currently aren’t required to report errors called extravasations,
which is when a radioactive drug is accidentally injected into healthy arm tissue instead of a vein prior to a

SPECT/PET scan.

Extravasations can compromise the images that drive your care and may expose you to high doses of radiation.

Scans can be stressful, but you can advocate for yourself to ensure you have safe, transparent, and effective

nuclear medicine care.

Know there is support out there. Contact us at saFernuclearmedicine.org and
we will connect you with local resources to ensure your scans are safe and accurate.
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